
 

 

              
 
 
 

15th July 2024 
       

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Please see attached Breakfast & Teatime Club agreements & new charges for the 2024/2025  
academic year.   Can you please sign and return this agreement to school if your child will be  
accessing any of these clubs. 
 
Can you please bring ParentPay accounts up to date for any monies owed and pay in advance for 
sessions to be attended/meals taken to the end of term by Friday 19th July 2024. 
 
Year 6 parents/carers we will be sending out statements before the end of this week so that all  
accounts can be brought up to date before your child leaves us. 
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


